
 
 
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT   
 

 
SACE / KWAF CAPACITY BUILDING SESSION  
 
 

As a continued part of developing and  empowering women in the teaching  

profession, SACE in collaboration with the KwaZulu-Natal Women Authors Forum 

(KWAF) is holding a two days capacitation and empowerment session on writing a 

book by women for women in the teaching profession. The empowerment session is 

taking place in Durban from the 2-4 September 2022. 

 

Participants are the CEO of SACE mme Ella Mokgalane, women school principals, 

deputy principals, Heads of Departments, teachers, office-based educators and 

SACE KZN CPTD Coordinators. The book is likely to be launched during teachers' 

month, in October 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further communication, please contact: 

Mr Risuna Nkuna 

Tel: 069 423 7490 / Email : Risuna.Nkuna@sace.org.za 
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